
Understanding	Christianity	
Sheffield	Schools	Offer	
	
“Understanding	Christianity”	is	a	resource	developed	by	RE	
Today	that	provides	depth	in	subject	material	about	
Christianity	while	maintaining	open-minded	enquiry.	It	ties	in	
well	with	Sheffield’s	Agreed	Syllabus,	and	offers	a	rich	RE	
training	experience	for	participants.	
Training	involves	two	full	days	and	two	twilights.	

The	course	is	free.	
You	just	need	a	teacher	to	train.	

	
You	can	find	out	more	at:		www.understandingchristianity.org.uk			
We	are	running	it	again	this	year	and,	in	our	Diocese,	the	course	
is	free	to	Schools.	
Training	is	delivered	by	Huw	Thomas,	Diocesan	Director	of	Education	
and	involves	two	full	days	and	two	twilights.		Training	days	will	be	20th	
November,	and	20th	March,	9.00	–	3.00,	plus	two	twilights	(3:00-5:00)	on	
31st	January	and	18th	June		
Venue:	Church	House	Rotherham.		
To	book	a	place	or	for	more	information,	please	contact		
huw.thomas@sheffield.anglican.org	
	
	

Sheffield	Schools	Offer	
For	Community	Primary	Schools	in	Sheffield	Local	
Authority,	the	Diocese	of	Sheffield	(our	local	Church	
district)	has	secured	funding	of	£440	per	school	to	
support	supply	cover.		
This	offer	is	available	to	schools	participating	in	“Understanding	
Christianity”	for	the	first	time,	with	one	supply-funded	teacher	
per	school	.	
	
	
	


